
 

BCW Africa announces management changes

BCW Africa has announced that Robyn de Villiers will be stepping down from her CEO role later this year after more than
32 years with the business she founded. De Villiers will, however, remain in her role as chair of the board of BCW Africa
and continue to support clients and the management team as part of the transition, and retain her shareholding in the
company.

As part of the transition, business directors Bridget von Holdt and Karl Haechler are promoted to the roles of co-market
leaders for BCW South Africa, effective 1 March, while Melissa Naidoo, who was promoted to the position of finance
director in July 2020, will join the company's Exco.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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